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The Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Central
African Republic, on behalf of his delegation, expressed
his gratitude to the Canadian Government for its welcome
and hospitality. He also invited Mr. Sharp to visit the
Central African Republic. Mr. Sharp accepted the invitation
in principle; the dates of the visit will be arranged later.
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